
Kenosha County Genealogy Society 

General Meeting Minutes 

March 11, 2019 
 

The meeting was called to order by President, Kathy Nuernberg at 6:30 PM in 

Room I - 131 conference room at Gateway’s Inspire Center building. About 25 

members attended and 9 visitors were welcomed.  

Kathy requested to please turn off, or down any cell phones so no interruptions. 

Oren Simpson gave the treasurers report. There is a balance of $2,957.39. With 

expenses of $14.40 and income of $143.75 from membership dues and the 

educational fund. The report was accepted by Dawn Best and seconded by Brenda 

Lambert-Miller The educational fund basket was passed around.  

Kathy mentioned that Ancestry DNA is on sale now until March 18th for $59.  

Legacy Family Tree Webinars first year membership is $24.98.  

One-on-One is at Southwest Library on Wednesday, March 27, 2019 from 6-8:30 

PM. Sign-up sheet passed around. 

Obits projects with Judy Uelmen needs help with clipping obits in the newspaper, 

scanning and indexing obits (could maybe have a party). Sign-up sheet passed 

around. 

Someone asked a question about: DNA contacting other members related to you is 

it secure? Ancestry how safe is it? Many people said it was very safe. 

The meeting concluded at 6:46 PM.  

Our speaker for tonight Maureen Brady was introduced. She will be talking about 

Irish Family History Research. The program was very informative. 

 

Six people became members by the end of the night paying their dues. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Brenda Lambert-Miller, Secretary. 

 

 


